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Blue Corporal

A cool
spring day
in the month
of May and
our
seasonal
return to
Tuckahoe Lake.
Turtles were few but
we did hear a
Warbler or two and an Owl. The
water was high and we were
able to navigate further
upstream then in past visits. The
gps said 4.32 miles by the time
we arrived back at the landing.
Some stayed to camp and picnic
while others had burgers and
beer at Dave’s in Ridgely. We’ll
have to come back and see the
turtles. Photo by Sandy


